
Like Us on Facebook! 
BRIGHT HORIZONS AT WALTHAM 

 

Dear Families, 

If you aren’t aware, Bright Horizons at Waltham has our own Facebook 

page! We are so proud of our center and the great activities the children 

are enjoying that we would love to highlight some of them on Facebook by 

using photos and captions from time to time. No names or tags will ever be 

used with your child’s photo. If you object to having any of your child’s 

photos appear on Bright Horizons at Waltham’s Facebook page, 

please let us know. 

Please sign and return this form to the office. Extra copies are available at reception. 

You can visit and ‘like’ our page at: 

https://business.facebook.com/BHWaltham/?business_id=10153591229692698 

Thank you, 

Admin Team 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

____ I give permission to feature photos that may include my child on the Bright Horizons at 

Waltham Facebook page. 

___ I DO NOT give permission to feature any pictures of my child on the Bright Horizons at 

Waltham Facebook page. 

Child’s Name(s): _______________________________________________________ 

 

Parent’s Signature: _______________________________ Date: _________________ 

 

Bright Horizons at Waltham 

176 Second Avenue 

Waltham, Massachusetts 02451 

781-899-0516 

Waltham@brighthorizons.com  

https://business.facebook.com/BHWaltham/?business_id=10153591229692698
mailto:Waltham@brighthorizons.com

